Memorandum

Date:  May 30, 2008
To: Clerk of the Board

From: Dacé Morgan, Deputy Director A\
Public Works Department, Transportation

Subject: El Colegio Road Improvements — Phase I,
Professional Design Services Contract,
County Project No. 864042; Third Supervisorial District

CC: Scott McGolpin, Public Works Director
Terri Maus-Nisich, Assistant CEO

The Public Works Department requests that the above referenced item be pulled
from the June 3, 2008 Board Agenda and rescheduled for June 17, 2008.

Thank you



